
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                25th March 2022 

Bring an Egg 
 

Next Friday 1st April is World Autism Day. 
To celebrate this we are asking the 
children to come to school in ‘odd socks’ 
and bring an Easter egg, which we will use 
for prizes in our in-house Easter Bingo on 
the last day of term 
 

 
 

Action Jackson 
 

On Wednesday, the children enjoyed a magical 
visit from Action Jackson - the UK 
Ambassador of Happiness. The children 
learned the power of positivity and gratitude, 
as well as some great motivational songs! Check 
out the photos and videos on Twitter. We look 
forward to Action Jackson returning next 
term to deliver a parent/child workshop.  

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Leading your life honestly and truthfully will create 

trust and friendship’ 
 

Neurodiversity Celebration Week 
 
We've had a great second week celebrating 
Neurodiversity. We enjoyed discussing and 
embracing our differences as this is what 
makes us unique! The children have enjoyed 
creating beautiful posters for our ADHD 
Foundation Neurodiversity Umbrella 
Project display. We will be adding to our 
display over the next few weeks- we can't 
wait to share it with you! Watch this space! 
 
 

Parents Evening 
 

This year, Parents Evening will be face to 
face on Tuesday 5th April and virtual on 
Wednesday 6th April. Further details will 
be sent home via letter next week. 

Swimming Gala 
 
We would like to wish good luck to our Y2 
children who are taking part in a Swimming 
Gala at the Liverpool Aquatics Centre on 
Wednesday 30th March.  

Could we please ask that the children who have been entered 

for the event be brought to school by 8.30am.  

 

Friday 1st April 
 

World Autism Acceptance Day aims to shine a 
light on autism to increase awareness about 
life for Autistic children and adults. We will be 
raising awareness by wearing odd socks to 
celebrate difference and uniqueness. We can't 
wait to see all your odd socks! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
Mon    28    Mar   Extra Curricular Clubs  
Wed   30   Mar    Judo Club (last session) 
Wed    30  Mar    Swimming Gala 
Fri       1     Apr    2H Biscuit Day 
Fri       1     Apr    Odd Socks Day (bring an egg) 
Tue      5   Apr    Parents Evening (face to face) 
Wed     6   Apr    Parents Evening (virtual) 
Fri       8    Apr    Break up for Easter 1.15pm 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        80% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    85%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    85% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    91% 
 
Well done to Tulips for amazing 
attendance this week! 

Overall Attendance 

90% 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
 

 

 

Tree Planting 
 

Everyone is welcome to join in with the planting 
of baby trees in Newsham Park on Sat 26th and 
Sun 27th March at 10.00am (bring spades and 
litter pickers if you have them). Email below for 
more information: 
 

mail@treehouseliverpool.co.uk 
 


